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General Comment
On behalf of the Executive Board of the Organization of Agreement States (OAS), we request an extension of 
the comment period from April 20, 2020 to July 20, 2020. We make this extended comment period request 
because 1) we were notified of this proposed rule later than usual and 2) the ongoing COVID-19 emergency. 
Some of the radiation programs are within Health Departments and they are being asked to assist with 
response. It is unclear how long this crisis will last, but this additional time will allow our office routines to 
adjust to remote work so that we can concentrate on providing better comments. 
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